[image: image1.jpg]



hingram447@c2kni.net

Tel:02866348598                                       www.stmarysmullymesker.com

Newsletter  – November 2019
School Closings: Autumn Term 

The school will close on Friday 20th December at 12.00 noon for the Christmas Break and will re-open on Tuesday 7th January 2020 for the Spring Term.
Christmas Activities
Our Christmas Carol Service will take place on Tuesday 17th December at 7.00 p.m in St Mary’s Church here in Arney. All classes will be taking part. Everyone is welcome to come along and enjoy the festivities.
We will be going to the Pantomime in Devenish College on Thursday 5th December to see Aladdin, this will cost £6 per child. (Year 1-5 children only) 
Yr 6 and 7 children are going to  Erne Integrated’s 80s musical on Wednesday 13th November.
November is Anti-Bullying Month here at St Mary’s. 

This month every class will focus on Anti-Bullying, the theme this year is Change starts with us: All classes will be exploring this theme. Children should wear odd socks this Friday with their P.E kit to show that we’re all different but that’s what makes life great.
Peace Proms

Year 5-7 children will be going to Belfast on Wednesday 27th November for our practice for Peace Proms. A separate letter will be sent with all the details.
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Santa Sunday
Santa Sunday will take place on Sunday 8th December here in the Hall. There will be festive fun for everyone. Tickets will cost £8 per child. Accompanying adults are free. There are no other costs on the day except tea and coffee. Tickets are available from the school or members of the PTFA.
There will be a bake sale that morning after Mass in the Millennium Hall. All donations are gratefully accepted. We will let you know where to drop off baked goods closer to the time. Many thanks.
Irish Traditional Music

Claire McGrath will be coming to the school on Wednesdays to take Irish Traditional Music for those children who wish to avail of it. Claire is a fully trained music teacher.
The cost will be £1.50 per session for the tin whistle. She will also take the fiddle(violin)/flute /mandolin at a cost of £3 per session. All costs will be payable to Claire. Please fill in the reply slip below if your child is  interested so that we can determine numbers . Thanks

Confirmation will take place on Wednesday 25th March at 6.00 p.m in St Mary’s Church, Arney.
First Communion will take place on Saturday 16th May at 11.00 a.m in St Mary’s Church , Arney.
Reply Slip
Traditional Music with Claire McGrath

My child _________________________is interested in doing the

* tin whistle/ fiddle/flute/mandolin every week with Claire.
Signed:______________________Parent/Guardian

*please delete as appropriate
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Cleenish to Cuilcagh

Our Year 5 and Year 6 children have been working with an artist and a playwright through the Cleenish to Cuilcagh project. They have been designing olden time plates and writing play about the local area. They have been working with our Shared Education friends and are learning lots.

Halloween Fun at St Mary’s!
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